Should you have any

questions contact the
Hualapai Elderly at 928-
769-2375
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The Peach Springs Community currently is
experiencing a significant rise in cases among our
elders and broader community. The Hualapai Tribe
and the Emergency Response have taken the position
of "Self-monitoring". In an effort to allow the Elderly
and program participants to better gauge the risk
factors for engaging in community events and
activities. With the rise in cases among your peers in
the 55 and above age group. We highly encourage you
to wear a mask when in public.

If you are feeling symptomatic get tested. Home test
are a good way to check your status. If a positive test
in detected on a home test kit, a confirmation test
though your medical provider is HIGHLY
recommended to ensure you get the proper
medication and therapeutics.

Isolation and quarantine are still required when a
positive test is detected on the Hualapai Reservation.

The program will continue to provide meals to Elders
who are positive. We ask you contact the center to
inform us of your status so we may take the proper
precautions.

Continue to be vigilant and aware of your risk.

Thank you, Hualapai Elderly Department



